FRENCHTOWN
PM DISMISSAL /STUDENT PICK UP Procedure
2024-2025

Dismissal 3:31 PM

Please drive slowly on school property at all times. There are many
students and adults outside during dismissal pick-up. Thank you.

NOTE: Please make sure all sitters, nannies, aunts, uncles, friends, neighbors, etc.
know the process and procedure for picking up children and always have a photo ID
with them.

Remember:

e to notify the school of any change in dismissal/pick-up routine for
your student as early as possible to avoid confusion.

e be sure the note is dated, and has the child and teacher’s name, the
name of the person picking up, and parent/guardian signature.

e send a note to school with your child on the day of or before there is a
change in dismissal.

e email communication is also acceptable - Please send it to your
child’s teacher and Mrs. Kearney, our school secretary, no later than
noon on the day of dismissal.

For “Car Bear” pickup:

e Arrive at Frenchtown School from 3:15 to 3:20
e Enter onto the Access Road on the left side of the school.

e Park your car on the right side of the Access Road facing the back soccer fields

only or in the back parking lot along the soccer fields.
e Proceed on foot to the exterior school door outside of the library where you will find a
dismissal table.
e Remember all adults must bring a license/picture ID for verification.
o Staff will ask for the student's name, to see a photo ID, and a signature
e |[f you are sending a designee we must have a corresponding note with the
parent/guardian signature before the pick-up specifying the pick-up person
o We will not under any circumstances release your child to an adult that does
not meet these criteria. We will hold your child until written confirmation is
made.



https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=ff5c7d3ffb&attid=0.1&permmsgid=msg-f:1677238914809213858&th=1746bfe818aa33a2&view=att&disp=safe

e Adults are to carefully walk their children back to their vehicles along the crosswalk
areas painted in yellow or grass on the Access Road for safety purposes.
o Please hold your child’s hand and be mindful of the traffic from other cars and
buses.
e All vehicles must carefully and slowly follow the single-lane traffic pattern outlined in
yellow for dismissal, parking, and pick-up traffic flow.
e Buses have the right of way. For everyone's safety, please do not drive around the

front of buses as they exit the school grounds.

We do not anticipate needing parks and rec lots for overflowing traffic so
please disregard the pink arrows.

Your cooperation and patience over the days ahead are greatly appreciated as
we bring the children back into Frenchtown School and work to be as efficient as
possible without compromising safety.



